

Midlothian



Mrs Jennifer Allison HEAD TEACHER

Telephone: 0131 271 4570 Email: bonnyrigg_ps@midlothian.gov.uk

BONNYRIGG PRIMARY SCHOOL COCKPEN ROAD BONNYRIGG MIDLOTHIAN EH19 3HR

4th September 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Leanne Sneddon, Communication Support Worker in P4A, will be leaving us next Thursday 1th September.

She is relocating down south with her husband.

Jamifa Allis

We all wish her well with her new venture and thank her contribution to the school.

Yours sincerely

Jennifer Allison Head Teacher

AIM HIGH
CELEBRATE SUCCESS
ENJOY LEARNING